Carla Hoekzema

From: Mark Rettmann <mark_rettmann@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 8:39 PM

To: Steve Szafran; Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Comments on Amendment 1 & 3 of 2019 Comp Plan Amendment

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners,

| am sure you are all well versed in the above referenced amendments and have access to all of the opposing
comments provided orally and in writing to the Planning Commission, Council, and staff at City meetings and
via mail and email since January 2019. | am encouraged to see that the Staff Report also recommends denying
these amendments. Based on the previous two Planning Commission discussions on this topic it appears that
the Planning Commission will deny these amendments. If you have any further questions or concerns
regarding my comments or the community's view on these amendments | encourage you to review all of the
previous comments submitted opposing these amendments.

Based on all of the previous information and opposing comments submitted to date, | ask that you deny
Amendment 1 and Amendment 3 of the 2019 Comprehensive Plan Amendment.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Mark Rettmann

Adjacent property owner on NE 170th St



